HIGH COMMISSION FOR PAKISTAN

‘ DHAKA
Admn-1/2/2021-22 April 18,2024
Subject: ADVERTISEMENT FOR PURCHASE OF AIR TICKETS FOR VISIT OF

19TH BANGLADESHI MEDIA DELEGATION TO PAKISTAN FROM
AUTHORIZED DEALERS '

Dear Manager,

It would be appreciated if you can publish the attached advertisement in your
newspaper “Muslim Times™ on 19 April. 2024 on normal size at inside page. Bill in quadruplicate
may be sent to the High Commission for payment.

Yours Sincerely,

(Fasih i%llah Khan)

Counsellor (Press)

The Manager (Advertisement)
Muslim Times
Dhaka

Copy forwarded for information to the Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (Mr.
Rizwan Mehmood, Assistant Director-11), Cabinet Division, Islamabad. 051-9219149 (Email:
info@ppra.org.pk) (rizwan@ppra.org.pk)




High Commission for Pakistan
Dhaka

% % %

 TENDER NOTICE

Sealed bids are invited from the authorized dealers for “Purchase of Air Tickets for the
sector “l)h:lka-()atnrll)ulmi/B:mg]wk—lJnhorc, lslamabad-Qatar/l)ubai/Bangkok-Dhaka
preferably Pakistan International Airline (PIA). Bids should reach this office before 3pm on 3+
May 2024 which will be opened in the presence of bidders at 3:30pm on the same day in the visiting
room of the Chancery. For further details. please contact at phone No. 02-58815118-9 and E-mail.

Pahicdhakad(@gpmail.com, pahicdhaka@mofa.gov.pk
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(Fasih Ullah Khan)
Counsellor (Press
Tel: 02-58815118-9
H.No.2, Road No. 71, Gulshan-I]
Dhaka



